
Mexico City, May 12th, 2021

Samantha Pérez
IFUAP
Benemerita Universidad Autonoma de Puebla

I am pleased to inform you that your contribution "Correlation of particle size and density
of defects with  the nature of delamination techniques for producing nanoflakes of MoS2
and WS2" by  Samantha Pérez, Enrique Quiroga González, Felipe Pérez Rodríguez,  has been
accepted in symposium A10, Nanostructured Materials and Nanotechnology: Synthesis,
Properties, and Theory  at the XXIX International Materials Research Congress, to be held in
Cancun in August 15 - 20, 2021.

The presentation has been accepted in the Poster  modality. Remember that in order to
include your abstract in the congress program you must confirm your participation no later
than May 21 by choosing the modality you will present your abstract(s); you can do this
from your IMRC account.

Organizers of the Symposium
"Nanostructured Materials and Nanotechnology: Synthesis, Properties, and Theory"

Claudia Gutiérrez-Wing, Alfredo Rafael Vilchis Nestor
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